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ORDER COMMENCING INVESTIGATION 

BY THE COMMISSION: 

On July 6, 1994, AT&T Communications of the Southern States, 

Inc. (ATT-C) filed a tariff to match southern Bell's (SBT) 
intraLATA message toll service (MTS) rates for users who dialed 

10288 for intraLATA calls . These rate reductions were to be 

offered as a market trial in the Southeast LATA only, and were to 
run for four months. By Order No. PSC-94-1043-FOF-TI, we denied 
that filing. Approval of that filing would change our policy that 
ATT-C is required to have uniform statewide average rates. 

Upon consideration, we find that in order to further consider 
the policy of statewide uniform average MTS rates, we shall 
commence an investigation into the policy and the possible 
implications of overriding the current requirements under that 
policy. 

Based on the fo~egoing, it is 

ORDERED by the Florida Public Service Commission that the 
Commission hereby commences an investigation of statewide average 
message toll service rates of interexchange companies and local 
exchange companies. 
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By ORDER of the Florida Public Service Commission, this ~ 
day of October, ~. 

(SEAL) 

WEW 

NOTICE OF fURTHER PROCEEDINGS OR JUDICIAL REVIEW 

The Florida Public Service Commission is required by Section 
120.59(4), Florida Statutes, to notify parties of any 
administrative hearing or judicial review of Commission orders that 
is available under Sections 120.57 or 120.68, Florida Statutes, as 
well as the procedures and time limits that apply. This notice 
should not be construed to mean all requests for an administrative 
hearing or judicial review will be granted or result in the relief 
sought. 

Any party adversely affected by the Commission's final action 
in this matter may request : 1) reconsideration of the decision by 
filing a motion for reconsideration with the Director, Division of 
Records and Reporting within fifteen (15) days of the issuance of 
this order in the form prescribed by Rule 25-22.060, Florida 
Administrative Code; or 2) judicial review by the Florida Supreme 
Court in the case of an electric, gas or telephone utility or the 
First District Court of Appeal in the case of a water or sewer 
utility by filing a notice of appeal with the Director, Division of 
Records and Reporting and f iling a copy of the notice of appeal and 
the filing f ee with the appropriate court. This filing must be 
completed within thirty (30) days after the issuance of this order, 
pursuant to Rule 9.110, Florida Rules of Civil Procedure. The 
notice of appeal must be in the form specified i n Rule 9.900 (a), 
Florida Rules of Appellate Procedure. 
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